Don Wilson, who left us this past year, was a good man who loved Queen Lake and was a friend to all. He served as president of the Queen Lake Association, advocated for the Queen Lake history to be written, and recently donated the land for the construction of the dam, which appropriately is named in his honor. Be sure to notice the beautiful plaques donated by the town to honor Don Wilson for his service and generosity to the town and the lake. One is located on the corner of Millstone Road and one at the dam.

There will be some type of Memorial Service for Don at the Dam site this summer. Details will be announced at the Annual Meeting.

